
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Morning: 

Betty Leland 
Tuesday, August 30, 2022 11 :55 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: 20220067-GU "No" Gas Rate Hikes 

Please place this email in Docket #20220067. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Dr. Jody Grenga <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 11:42 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: 20220067-GU "No" Gas Rate Hikes 

Commissioner Art Graham, 

Re: 20220067 -GU 

Honorable Commissioners: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/30/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05798-2022 

Please deny gas rate hikes. Floridians are suffering enough, esp. from outrageous past & 

planned FPL Electric Utility rate hikes. 

Thank you, 

Jody Grenga 

Pensacola concerned citizen 

Dr. Jody Grenga 

jodygrenga@gmail.com 
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10715 Beulah Rd  

Pensacola , Florida 32526 

 

  

 

 




